Graduate-Level Psycho-Drama

Registration will begin Mon-

be held from 9 a.m. to 9 pm

day for a 1 psycho-
drama seminar at the University
of Alaska, Anchorage on Jan-
uary 8-9.

Steve Daggett, who taught
classes at the university twice
before while he was administra-
tor for the office of vocational
rehabilitation at Alaska Psychia-
tric Institute, will return to Ala-
ska to conduct the seminar.

Daggett, a psychodrama ex-
pert, now is a therapist for
a mental health clinic in Olym-
pia, Washington.

The one-credit seminar will

day, Jan. 8 and from 9 a.m.
to 5 p.m. on Sunday, Jan. 9
with outside work required.

It will be a combined didactic-
experiential course™for graduate
students who would like to deve-
lop their understanding and
skills in regard to psychodrama
techniques in  counseling or
psychotherapy.

Interested students may regi-
ster Monday through Friday and
the following Monday at the
University registrar’s office from
9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.



